


following a collision with a car, such decisive action by the City of Saskatoon would bear
significant weight in the risk assessment of Safety vs. Independence that all parents must make
for their children. 
Active, independent children are more resilient, confident, and less obese when they grow up.
We don’t want our children to experience life and this beautiful city from the back seat of a
car. However, if there is significant danger due to car speeds and poorly designed city streets,
we and many other parents feel like we don’t have any other choice.

As I am sure many others will comment, making Saskatoon (and Buena Vista in our case),
more multi-use friendly will require more than just signs. Signs and paint are not
infrastructure. We need proper traffic calming installations, modern and data-driven road
design, and dedicated space for other road users to make any real progress in this area. In just
one example from our area, Macpherson Avenue is wide enough for 6 lanes of traffic but it
doesn’t even have a sidewalk or a bike lane, even though it goes by a school that already has a
30km/h speed limit!
We strongly encourage you to take action that protects and prioritizes the health and safety of
the children of Saskatoon.

Sincerely,
Naomi Piggott-Suchan
Attachments
Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No


